NEW ZEALAND GAZETTE

Director Notice of Direction to Safeguard Security Enhanced Areas 2025

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with section 154 of the Civil Aviation Act 2023, the Director of the Civil
Aviation Authority, made the following Civil Aviation Director Notice of Direction to require searching and seizing on
13 January 2025. The notice will come into force on 5 April 2025.

Director Notice of Direction to Safeguard Security Enhanced Areas 2025
The notice is secondary legislation for the purposes of Legislation Act 2019.
The administering agency responsible for administering this notice is the Civil Aviation Authority.

The notice is available for inspection at the Civil Aviation Authority of New Zealand, Level 15, Asteron Centre, 55
Featherston Street, Wellington 6011. It may be downloaded from the CAA website www.aviation.govt.nz.

Dated at Wellington this 14th day of January 2025.
KEITH MANCH, Director of Civil Aviation.
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